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News Release 
 

DIRECTOR / EXECUTIVE CHANGE 
 

Western Areas Ltd (ASX: WSA, “Western Areas” or the “Company”) advises that Executive Director, Mr 
David Southam has tendered his resignation from the Company to pursue a leadership opportunity in 
the resources industry.  David will step down from the Board while completing his notice period with 
the Company to 31 January 2019.  
 
Western Areas Chairman Ian Macliver said, “David has been a loyal Director and Company Executive for 
over 8 years, and has been involved in a number of strategic developments at the Company including 
the acquisition of the Cosmos Project, the retirement of all borrowings within the business and the 
negotiation of several new innovative offtake agreements”. 
 
Managing Director Dan Lougher added, “David will be leaving the Company with our best wishes and 
we acknowledge his excellent and valuable contribution during his tenure.  David’s responsibilities will 
be assumed by a number of our existing and well established senior executives, including Joseph 
Belladonna (CFO & Company Secretary) and Leonard Lau (General Manager Corporate Development).” 
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